CITY OF UNALASKA
Department of Public Works
&

Department of Public Utilities
1035 East Broadway
P.0. Box 610

Unalaska, Alaska 99685
TEL (907) 581-1260  FAX (907) 581-2187

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD

To: Delta Western LLC
450 Alaskan Way South
Suite 707
Seattle, WA 98104
Attn: John Cannon, Vice President, Marketing

Project:  FY25-26 Fuels, Lubrication Qils, Support Supplies, and Waste Oil Disposal Services

Owner: City of Unalaska
P.O. Box 610
Unalaska, Alaska 99685-0610
Attn: Scott Brown, Director of Public Works

The City of Unalaska has considered the bid submitted by Delta Western LLC for the above-
described project in response to its Invitation for Bids.

You are notified that your bid dated August 9, 2024 for the above project is considered the lowest
responsive, responsible bidder.

The actual project award is contingent upon City Council approval, which is anticipated on August
27, 2024. The Notice of Award will be issued after Council approval is received. At that time Delta
Western LLC will be requested to provide certificate(s) of insurance, and signed agreements as
required by the Contract Documents.

Thank you for your consideration and we look forward to working with you on a successful
project.

Dated this 14th day of August, 2024.

By: /@W g’/é/'/zé/

Scott Brown, Director of Public Works




